
 

 

Tennis and Pickleball Court Guidelines 
 
Due to COVID-19, the Greensboro Parks and Recreation Department asks that 
you adhere to the following rules and guidelines to help prevent the coronavirus 
from spreading at this facility. Failure to do so could result in removal from the 
facility and courts being closed. 
 

 Non-staffed outdoor pickleball and tennis courts are restricted to SINGLES 
play only. Playing singles could help prevent incidental contact and 
unwanted proximity.  

 Try to stay at least six feet apart from other players at all times.  

 Avoid touching common surfaces such as court gates, fences, benches, etc. 

 Players should bring their own equipment and label their name on personal 
ball(s) that only they will touch during play. 

 Clean and wipe down your equipment, including racquets and water bottles.   

 Please be vigilant in preventing the spread of the virus by practicing good 
hygiene as recommended by the CDC. Wash your hands thoroughly or use a 
hand sanitizer before, during, and after play.  

 Avoid touching your face after handling a ball, racquet, or other equipment. 
Wash your hands promptly if you have touched your eyes, nose, or mouth.  

 Do not make physical contact with others (no handshakes, high fives, paddle 
bumps, or physical contact should occur). 

 Stay on your side of the court. Avoid changing ends of the court. 

 Players are encouraged to place their personal items (backpacks, water 
bottles, etc.) at a safe distance (at least 6 feet) from other player’s items to 
avoid surface contact. 

 Please stay home if you are experiencing any symptoms of COVID-19 as 
listed by the CDC Guidelines. 

 Please do not enter the courts if you have any symptoms or exposure risks 
of COVID-19 as listed by the CDC Guidelines.  

 All spectators and players waiting for a court must remain outside of the 
fence and are encouraged to stay in their vehicles until a court becomes 
available.  

 All other posted racquet court rules apply.  
 

Questions? Visit www.greensboro-nc.gov/COVID19 


